March 1, 2024

Dear Parents,

I would like to "Thank" all of the parents who donated delicious treats for our Valentine Party. It was a very happy day, full of love and excitement! Thank you also for all of the delicious sweet treats and goodies that you gave me. My family and I enjoyed them very much.

Our March themes are Space, Community Workers, Weather and Birds and Easter/ New Life. March 2nd is Dr. Seuss' Birthday. We will celebrate his birthday Friday, by reading <u>The Foot Book</u>. We will do math, science and art activities that center around feet. Third grade friends will read Dr. Seuss stories to us. During Rest Time we will watch a Dr. Seuss video. It is a great way to celebrate Dr. Seuss' birthday!

March is also Community Workers' month. If you would like to come to the PreK classroom to talk about your profession, please send me an email. I know that your child would be very excited and proud to have you visit and all of the children would enjoy hearing about what you do.

March 15th - Professional Development Staff Day. There will be No School for the children.

March 17th Happy St. Patrick's Day.

March 19th - 9:30 Mass

March 20th - First Day of Spring

March 28th - Holy Thursday, 11:30 Dismissal

March 29th - Good Friday, No School

March 31st - Happy Easter

April 1st - Easter Monday, No School

Please continue to send a hat and mittens or gloves to school in your child's backpack. The playground is very cold and breezy this time of year.

Thank you.
Think Spring!

God Bless you and your families. Stay safe and healthy. Maryann Tremblay